HORIZON PTO NEWSLETTER

E-mail: horizonpto@yahoo.com

Website: horizonpto.com

October

Next Meeting

Who: Everyone Welcome! Where: Horizon Elementary When: October 14, 2008 at 6:30 p.m.

Entertainment Coupon Book

Congratulations to our raffle winners. Each winner receives a \$25 gift certificate from Target.

Kindergarten: James Miceli & Alexander Simko **1**st **Grade:** Brian Caputo & Hannah Caffey

2nd Grade: Austin Krautkramer & Leann Noesen

3rd *Grade:* Sam Nykaza & Janari Fisher

4th Grade: Merideth Moore & Nathaniel Fleig 5th Grade: William Rajewski & Brandon Zabadal 6th Grade: Antonio Gonzalez & Daniel Acosta

Trent Delariva, Mia Delariva, and Brian Hollatz, each sold 10 books. **ZACK STEWART SOLD 19 BOOKS!!!** GREAT JOB!

Butter Braid Fundraiser

You won't believe how incredible Butter Braid pastries are!! Summit your order by October 20. Contact a member of Horizon Elementary School to place order or Stacey Moore at 630-483-3855 or horizonpto@yahoo.com.

Spirit Wear

We apologize for some of the delay on a few back ordered Spirit Wear items. The order has been placed and we are waiting for the items to arrive. There are a few sale Spirit Wear items left.

If interested contact Kimberly Mahoney at Kimberly Mahoney @u-46.org.

Campbell Labels for Education

We will be starting our Campbell's Labels for Education drive this month. It is a great way to earn free things for our school. More information and a complete list of participating brands and products will be sent home soon to make it easier to clip, save and earn! Contact Kim Lag at 630-772-6504 if you have any questions.

Birthday Books

As of Monday October 6th, 103 birthday books have been presented to Horizon students who have had birthdays in August, September and the first week of October. All 103 students have left the library with a smile on their face as they leave with the book they have chosen.

Shop for Stratford October Events

We can earn triple points in October if you shop at any of these stores during the month of October: Painted Penguin, Children's Place, The Finish Line, Stride Rite, Hat World, Abercrombie & Fitch, Master Cuts, Mandee Vanity.

Remember to turn in your receipts at the customer service desk in the mall.

Market Day

Market Day has raised \$425.00 so far this year! Please be sure to take a look at our November order forms, Its **PIE MONTH**!!!! This year's selections are better than ever, from cheese cakes, to fruit pies, to chocolate creams! The pie sales will help out the 6th graders get to a Cubs game in the spring!! The 6th grade students are also selling the pies separately, so watch for them in your neighborhood!! Why not stock up for the holidays! Nov. pick up is Thurs Oct. 30th 5:15 - 6:15 in the gym. Volunteers always welcome!! Any questions, please contact Jane Russo 630-289-5664.

BoxTops

Don't forget to turn in your box tops! The first submission deadline is approaching! Please remember to submit box tops and submission sheets by Wednesday, October 22nd. This will give the coordinator enough time to count and submit box tops to **General Mills**. Collect box tops from hundreds of participating products from your grocery store. Any questions or comments should be directed to Maura Contreras (630) 830-0301 or mauracontreras@hotmail.com

Thank you for your support!